
 

  
  

 

March 28th, 2018 

NS United Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

 

 

Notice of Our U.S.A Office Relocation 

 

We are pleased to announce that NS United Shipping (U.S.A.) Inc. is 

relocating its office from Rutherford, NJ to Stamford, CT at the end of March 

and will start business operations on April 02, 2018. 

In 1975, we established Shinwa (U.S.A.) Inc in Manhattan as our first 

base on the east coast of the United States. Since then, we have been quite 

active in various trades in North/South America. 

In addition to the original functions as a broking house and an agent of 

Tokyo headquarters, we started our own operation independent of the 

headquarters in 1993. The goal was to expand our business activity in the 

Atlantic and we have been forging new relationships with local players. 

While our business goals, target markets, and growth objectives will 

remain the same, the company aims to become more competitive and 

aggressive than ever before, in order to offer high-quality service to old and 

new clients and better adapt to today's tough shipping world.  One of the main 

reasons of this relocation is to seize substantially better opportunities to 

expand and develop our business backed by locational advantage: many key 

players in the shipping markets, including charterers, owners, operators, and 

brokers are located in Stamford, the major tramp-shipping base in the U.S.A. 

We are very excited to open our new office and are looking forward to 

seeing many new and old friends in Stamford. 

 

NEW ADDRESS : 1055 Washington BLVD Suite 620 Stamford, Connecticut 06901 U.S.A.     

PHONE NUMBER: +1-203-514-4773 (MAIN) 

     OPERATION STARTING DATE : April 02, 2018 
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